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Spirt Week - October 9-13 
Lincoln will be having Spirit Days all week! Please see the schedule below and show your school spirit! 

Monday— Comfy Day; Tuesday— Crazy Hair or Socks Day; Wednesday— Mismatch Day; Thursday— 

Fitness Frenzy Shirt Day; Friday— CHIX/ ZPS Gear Day. The Zeeland East Homecoming Football Game Vs. 

Reeths—Puffer is at 7:00pm at the Zeeland Stadium. 

Literati Book Fair – October 16-19 
Lincoln will be hosting a book fair through a new company this year.  Students will be shopping with 

their classroom on Monday, Wednesday or Thursday. Parents are welcome to come shop with their 

student during their class shopping time if you have an approved background check for the 23/24 school 

year. Please connect with your child’s teacher for shopping times. Friends and Family Shopping Night 

Tuesday, October 17 4:00-6:00pm Everyone is welcomed to come shop at the Book Fair during this 

after-school event! PTO will also be selling “Lincoln Merchandise “at this event. These items will be 

CASH only. Stadium Blanket—$40.00, Adult Sweatshirt—$40.00, Youth Sweatshirt—$30.00, Adult T-

shirt—$15.00, Youth T-shirt—$15.00. 

Arrival and Dismissal Times 
School starts at 8:40 am Students should not be dropped off before 8:20 am. There is no supervision for 

students before that time. School ends at 3:35 pm If you pick up your child after school, please be 

prompt! After 4:00 p.m., there is no supervision and the office is closed. Any students left after that time 

are not supervised. 

End of the Day Transportation 
Please call the office by 3:00pm if you need to make changes in your child’s end-of-the-day 

transportation plan. Teachers may be absent or not see emails for last minute changes, so please call the 

office to ensure that your child receives the message. Thank you for your cooperation with this. 

Dismissal Notes 
As we continue to work with our students to teach them about being safe throughout the day at school, 

one aspect that we want to continue to promote with our students is using the crosswalk at the end of 

each school day. For families who typically pick up their kids from Lincoln using the "walker door" we 

would like to encourage you to use the crosswalk at Lincoln and Elm. This is just one more way that we 

can teach our students how to be safe, not just at school but also in their community. We know that it 

can be busy at the end of the school, but we thank you for working alongside us to teach safe ways to 

cross the street and get home safely! 



 


